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                            Infrastructure - Capital project 

WORKS NOTICE - COLLINGWOOD STREET & 

MANUKA STREET SEWER RENEWAL 

WHAT  Collingwood St and Manuka St Sewer Renewal 

WHEN  Construction – 17 April to end of June 2023 

TRAFFIC  
Speed Restriction, One Way Traffic, Parking 
Restriction 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WHAT ARE WE DOING? 

• Sections of sewer pipe in Collingwood Street (approx. 200 metres) and Manuka Street 

(approx. 80 metres) are now over 100 years old. The pipes are earthenware (clay) and 

inspections have shown they need to be replaced before they pose a risk to the 

environment. We will be replacing these pipes before it becomes urgent. 

• We will also take the opportunity to replace the sewer laterals – the pipes that connect the 

main sewer pipe to the property boundary.  

DURATION:  

• Construction is scheduled to begin in the week starting 17 April 2023. It will take 

approximately 10 – 12 weeks to complete (weather dependent). 

TRAFFIC CONDITIONS: 

• To make sure our contractors can operate safely, lane closures are needed. Traffic 

management will include a one-way southbound section on Collingwood Street. A detour will 

be in place to travel north on Collingwood Street via Trafalgar Street South, Trafalgar 

Square and Nile Street. 

• Speed restrictions and parking restrictions will be in place. 

FIND OUT MORE: 

• For more information, please contact the Council’s Project Manager 

Deepak Martin on +64 3 546 0270 or email: deepak.martin@ncc.govt.nz or go to 

Shape.Nelson.govt.nz and search “Collingwood Renewal” 
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